Information on Brexit in English

Dear Sir or Madam,

The United Kingdom will leave the European Union according to the current timetable soon. It
is still not known whether there will be a no-deal or a deal scenario.

In order to ensure an efficient handling of the process for UK residents, The Munich
Foreigners' Office is fully prepared for ail possibie eventualities.

What does a no-deal mean for you?

In a no-deal scenario, you will need a residency title for Germany. There will be a transition
period of 3 months, starting on 13" April 2019. During this transition period you can continue
working and living in Germany as before. However, you will have to make an appointment with
the Foreigners' Office from 15™ April 2019 onwards.

Please visit our homepage on a regular basis. There, you can find all the Munich Foreigners'
Office information about Brexit:

www.auslaenderbehoerde-muenchen.de

Furthermore, there is a link to book an appointment from 15" April 2019 onwards. Alternatively,
you can make an appointment via our telephone number 233-96010.

Please note: it is not possible to book an appointment before 15™ April 2019, neither
online nor via phone.

During the appointment, we will discuss which residency title you are eligible for. Also, you will
receive a certificate, which proves that you can work in Germany and that you are a legitimate
resident.

On our homepage, you can also find information about the possibilities to acquire German
citizenship.
What does a deal mean for you?

You do not need an appointment for now. In this case, please check the latest status via our
homepage.



What does Brexit mean for your UK driving licence?

In the event of a no-deal scenario your UK driving licence may no longer be valid in Germany
as of 13" April 2019. If you hold a UK driving licence, you should apply for an exchange to a
German driving licence before 13" April 2019 at the

Fahrerlaubnisbehorde
Garmischer Strafte 19/21
81373 Munchen

Please arrange an appointment online or via telephone number 233-96090. In the event that
an appointment is no longer bookable before 13" April 2019, you can also submit a completed
application per post or in person at the Fahrerlaubnisbehérde within the deadline.

You can find more information on exchanging an EU driving licence and on the application

online at:

www.muenchen.de/dienstleistungsfinder/muenchen/1071946/

Yours faithfully,

Franziska Débrich
Head of the Department for Civic Affairs



